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Item No 

 

5 
 
Outline 
 
 
Since the 2015 UK Parliamentary Election, a full review of how the election 
was organised and delivered has taken place. The lessons learnt and the 
feedback received has been analysed and changes put in place to deal with 
the shortcomings identified in the review. 
 
In November 2015 the Commission received an update about this review and 
requested for an update about preparations for the 2016 London Mayoral 
Elections.  Following this update the Commission was informed the following 
would be implemented: 
• a new IT system  
• a new team and management structure for the Elections Team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action 
The Commission is asked to note the update and ask questions. 
 
 
 


